
CITY OF ABERDEEN 
Council Work Session  

April 10, 2017 
 

Council Present: Mayor Patrick McGrady 
 Councilman Steven Goodin 
 Councilwoman Sandra Landbeck  
 Councilman Timothy Lindecamp 
 Councilman Melvin Taylor  
  
Also Present: Randy Robertson, City Manager 
 Phyllis Grover, Director of Planning and Community Development 
 Opiribo Jack, Director of Finance 
 Kyle Torster, Director of Public Works 
 Monica Correll, City Clerk 
 
The Work Session began 5:35 p.m. in the second floor administrative conference room. 
 
Proposed Changes to Development Code per Council Comments 
Ms. Grover reviewed the proposed changes, made by the Council, to the draft of Ordinance No. 
17-O-01, Development Code Revision.  The Council discussed medical marijuana 
facilities/dispensaries, food trucks, mulch depth, and townhouses. 
 
Alternatives to Refuse Collection 
Mr. Torster discussed alternatives to refuse collection with the Council since the current sticker 
program (“pay-as- you- throw”) was unsatisfactory.  Mr. Torster compared the following 
programs:  “pay-as- you- throw”, privatization/outsourcing, and a flat fee.  He also reviewed a 
collection container standardization program and the associated costs.  Council discussion 
followed. 

Being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:41 p.m. 


